Points for Consideration when Reading the Consultation Document
If you have not got a copy of the Public Consultation documents yet, there is still time to go to the Trust Offices opposite the Theatre in Grange Road and ask for one, with a copy of the questionnaire.
Do not be put off by the thickness of the booklet

The number of returns is important. Each member of a household can complete and return their own questionnaire. You are encouraged to submit questionnaires electronically if possible. Comments will be sent to MHT anonymously, so long as the box at the end of questionnaire allowing discussion is not ticked.

One way of accessing the document and online questions, go to Malvern Hills Trust web-site, hover over Public Consultation and click on CCS Summary. Scroll down to the end and Consultation document can be downloaded, access to questionnaire is on the last page of the document or use the link to the questionnaire on the Summary page.

It is a very important document for the people of Malvern, please do not be complacent. Read it with a discerning eye.
Be wary of:
· Proposal to exclude members of the Public from Committee Meetings
· Changing the Trust’s objectives, as this leaves the Trust free to ignore previous decisions

· The statement, ‘the incorporated body, Malvern Hills Conservators (or Malvern Hills Trust if the name is formally changed), is the charity.’
The above could be used to undermine the Trust’s status as a public body.
· The proposal to adopt the name of Malvern Hills Trust, as this is a step towards losing sight of the organisation’s role as a Public body.

· The proposals should provide all the benefits for Precept payers, that will be given to Trust members. Many of the current board are not Precept payers and some of the Trustees under the proposed arrangements can live anywhere in the country or even abroad.

· The Trust states that Trustees will be unable to represent those who elect them even though they have no choice but to pay the precept.
· Areas on the outskirts of Malvern with relatively small number of electors, but a relatively high proportion of Common land will be at a distinct disadvantage under the new arrangements compared to the existing ones. Under the new proposals those in wards and parishes containing the largest areas of MHT land will lose influence on the Board compared to more populous wards and parishes with comparatively little MHT land within their boundaries.
· The Precept is only paid by a few areas of Malvern. Residents in Castlemorton, Powick and Newland do not pay the Precept.
· Under the new arrangements the Trust’s powers will be unrestrained and may be used in ways not in line with what was envisaged by the Acts of Parliament.

· There are obvious dangers of allowing the Trustees to dismiss another Trustee.
· The proposals give the executive disproportionate power on the board. Please see two letters in the Malvern Gazette 20th September 2019.

